Minutes of Selectmen’s Meeting August 30, 1976
A1l three Selectmen vresent, Ldward C. Clarke presiding

George Cole spoke to the Selectmen about his taxes. He says that he is assessed
for 25 acres and in reality he only has 16. The Selectmen zave him an
abatement form to return with a copy of his survey,.

Bob Dunlap submitted more names for the Bicentennial Committee.

Joseph Kevitt asked the Selectmen about a lisence to sell pistols and revolvers
in his sporting goods store. He was referred to Clark Craig, Police Chief,
Chief Craig will get in touch with the State Police for forms.

Yerle Aborn, Road Agent reported to the Selectmen. They discussed what it
would take to work on 3Stacey Hill Road. Merle said that it could be done
for about $5000,00 if the Town. did the work or it would cost from 7000, to
38000, if they hired outside contractors.

Building Permits were looked over and the 3electmen wrote a letter to the
Clavette's about the conflict of buildings and Current Use Assessment.



